
 
                                            Friday 11th March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

After School Clubs 
We are so excited to be able to offer some more after school clubs! 

This week you would have seen a letter sent home with your child 

regarding our latest – FILM CLUB! Please make sure you return the 

form along with the payment as soon as possible to secure your 

child’s place. 

 

Parents Evening Appointments 
Please make sure you have downloaded the School Spider 

App and have logged in successfully. A letter will be sent out 

regarding the parents evening appointments. 

 

If you have not yet downloaded it please click on this link: 

https://parents.schoolspider.co.uk/account/create and follow the 

instructions. If you have any problems please make an appointment to 

speak to us in the School Office as soon as possible. 

 

You will need access to School Spider to book your appointments for 

parents evenings and going forward we are looking to have all clubs 

booked via this app as well so please make sure you familiarize yourself 

with it. 

 

The Parks Trust 
This week you would have seen a little booklet from The Parks Trust in your 

child’s book bag. Inside you will find lots of fun things to do in and around 

the area, the majority of them are also free of charge.  

 

International Women’s Day 
 

This week one of our students kindly brought in roses for the 

women who work at the Willows School. We are very grateful.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://parents.schoolspider.co.uk/account/create


 

Diary Dates 

Attendance 
W/C 28thth February 2022  

 Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 96.3% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 90.9% 

KS1 Squirrels 95.7% 

KS1 Rabbits 86.0% 

KS1 Owls 98.3% 

Total attendance                      93.4% 

                    

 

 

Starting Tuesday 

8th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Football 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 
 

 

Starting Thursday 

10th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

 

Reception Board games and Lego 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

Friday 11th March 3 - 4:45pm SQUIRRELS Film Club 

Friday 18th March ALL DAY 

Red Nose Day 

Come to School in something red 

Special breakfast at Breakfast Club 

Friday 18th March 3 – 4:45pm 
OWLS Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

Monday 21st 

March 
ALL DAY 

World Down’s Syndrome Day 

Come to School in odd socks 

Friday 25th March 3 – 4:45pm 
RABBITS Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

Friday 1st April 3 – 4:45pm 
HEDGEHOGS Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

Friday 8th April 3 – 4:45pm 
BADGERS Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 98.3% 

for the week beginning 28th February. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week of 

28th February was 93.4%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. Please 

ensure you child attends school every day and 

not take holidays in term time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O everyday. 

Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On time. 

 

 
 


